
Year 12 Biologists had an exciting day of informative discussions, interactive sessions and 
inspirational stories at Biology in Action on 10th November. From CRISPR technology to the 
impact of climate change, experienced speakers including Greg Foot and Pooja Swali spoke 
about cutting-edge research and current issues from the world of biology.  

“A really enjoyable experience: an     
opportunity to hear from a variety of 
people in different areas of Biology and 
hearing about all the pathways from 
where we are is fascinating!”  

“Very Enlightening. I had no idea there were 
so many niches to biology in terms of career 
options, and it was extremely interesting to 
learn about them and the important work 
that they do.”  
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